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Thursday 17 November 2022 

 

 

Re: Pre-loved Uniform  
 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 
At Summerhill Academy we recognise that school uniform is expensive and as students grow, they 
can grow out of uniforms. In order to support with this, and as part of our commitment to maintain 
our Green Flag environmental award status, we will be opening a ‘pre-loved uniform shop’.  
 
We would like parents to donate pre-loved school uniform that would have been thrown away due 
to not fitting.  We are looking for donations of any Summerhill Academy uniform, and especially 
winter coats. These pre-loved clothes will then be available in our pre-loved uniform shop for 
parents to visit and see if there is uniform, they would want.  Once we have received a reasonable 
amount of pre-loved uniform, I will write again with details of the shop’s opening times. Please note 
if you wish to donate pre-loved uniform to the shop it must be of good quality and clean. I hope this 
will be a small way in which we can all contribute to reducing clothing waste and protect the 
environment. 
 
Our Pre-Loved shop will also be used later in the year to collect and hand out festive jumpers so if 
you have any festive jumpers your child has grown out of, please send them in. There will be a box 
on the playground for donations to be placed in each morning and afternoon. Alternatively, 
donations can be given to class teachers. If you would like to request specific items, please contact 
me and I will be happy to support you. 

 

 
Yours faithfully, 

Lauren Curzon 

Year 3 Teacher and Raising Attainment Lead 

Summerhill Academy 


